
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPDATE – DEATHS AFTER INJECTION WITH PFIZER COMIRNATY 
30th August 2021 
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Dear Prime Minister, Ministers Hipkins and Little, Mr Chris James and Dr Michael Tatley 
& Bloomfield.. 
 
We wrote on 13th August to report evidence of severe adverse events shortly after 
injections with Pfizer Comirnaty. As we have not received any reply, we are contacting 
you again to update the information.  Since our last letter we have received additional 
reports of serious problems with the government adverse event reporting system, 
including evidence of possible tampering and under reporting. 
 
Attached is an updated database of post Pfizer vaccine deaths that has been collated by 
concerned New Zealanders. 
 
It contains the location and dates of death of the increasing number of New Zealanders 
(now over 111) who received a Pfizer Covid-19 vaccine prior to their death. In addition, 
there are over 100 more suspected post vaccine deaths which require active follow-up. 
Many of these deaths were sudden and unexplained. Many cases were reported as 
sudden medical events caused by blood clots or haemorrhaging that are known to be 
possible adverse outcomes from the Comirnaty injection. Other cases were slower with 
families reporting a rapid and obvious downturn in health and wellbeing within days, 
and sometimes just hours, of the injection. The ages are distributed widely, including 
some young people.  
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Our belief is that these deaths should be assumed to be related to the new injection until 
proven otherwise. A prudent approach to a new vaccine roll-out would be conducted 
under such an assumption. The burden of proof is on the government to prove these 
deaths are unrelated, rather than the contrary. In one case-series of deaths in frail 
elderly people after the Pfizer injection in Norway, 36/100 were considered ‘likely’ or 
‘possibly’ related to the new product. 
 
There is also a large and growing database of injured people who are being helped to 
make reports and are recording and videoing their testimonies. 
 
The deceased and injured lists both include several medical, dental, and other health 
practitioners.  
 
The large number of post-vaccination deaths collated in this register is in marked 
contrast with the CARM reports published on the Medsafe website. This is very 
concerning as it supports our suspicion that the CARM website is grossly under-
receiving or, misclassifying, harm. You will note there are cases where a clinician has 
denied even the possibility of a vaccine injury. They are professing powers they do not 
have, perhaps themselves too being victims of the relentless 'safe and effective' 
narrative, and the threats to their licenses if they deviate. 
 
 
Requested Information and Response 
 
 
Please could you urgently confirm receipt of this important "people's database" 
and advise what resources will be allocated to investigating the listed deaths and who 
will be responsible for this? 
 
Your urgent and constructive response would be appreciated. In the meantime, we will 
continue to gather evidence, and support the heroic Kiwis who are bearing witness to 
this experimental ‘vaccine’. We will forward this to CARM, to forewarn Dr Tatley that 
several hundred more possible vaccine-related deaths and many injuries are being 
assessed for reporting.   
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
NZDSOS. 
 
Document attached:   
Death Post Pfizer Injections as of 19 August 2021.pdf 
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